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CITY COUNCIL MEDICAL CANNABIS POLICY SUBCOMMITTEE 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN:  The City Council Medical Cannabis Policy Subcommittee 
meeting scheduled for March 30, 2017 has been cancelled.   
 
The next meeting is scheduled for April 27, 2017, 9am-11am in the City Council 
Chamber at City Hall, 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa, CA.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted:  March 21, 2017 

 

Contact David Guhin at (707) 543-4299 with any questions regarding the meeting schedule.              

 

 
The City of Santa Rosa does not discriminate on the basis of disability in the admissions or access 
to, or treatment of or employment in, its programs or activities.  Disability-related aids or services, 
including printed information in alternate formats, to enable persons with disabilities to participate 
in public meetings and programs are available by contacting the administrative staff at (707) 543-
3323 one week prior to the meeting/program. 

 


